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	PRESS RELEASE


Cheap books were not cheap
(Ústí nad Labem, October 17, 2016) Readers’ interest in purchases in classic books is still high in the Czech Republic despite the popularity of electronic reading is increasing. People love paper especially when book shops sell books for reasonable prices or in clearance sales. Inspectors of the Liberec Region carried out an inspections in an ordinary shop “Levné knihy” and found out that some books weren’t discounted or the customer wasn’t properly informed about the discount.
In the 1st half of September 2016, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Liberec Region carried out an inspection action in a selected premises of “Levné knihy” (Cheap Books) and focused on compliance with the obligations stemming to sellers from the Act No. 634/1992 Coll. on Consumer Protection. Inspectors carried out inspection purchases of books offered under 40% to 70% and 40% to 80% discount about which consumers were informed on a sign at the entrance to the premises. Consumer was informed about the discount but it wasn’t clear whether a particular book was discounted or not and what id the discount rate. No discount was provided on the books purchased by the inspectors. 

Inspectors focused on the inspection of correct information on the prices of books, correct billing, issue of a bill of purchase on consumer’s request as well as inspection of all requirements of the law and other information obligations. 
The finding was evaluated as a use of unfair commercial practice and a breach of the Act on Consumer Protection at the premises of “Levné knihy” in the Liberec Region.
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